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Editorial

“It is indeed wonderful to consider, that there should be a sort of learned men
who are wholly emploved in gathering together the refuse of nature, if I may eall

it so, and hoarding up in their chests and cabinets such creatures as others indus-
triously avoid the sight of"”

Joseph Addison, 26™ August, 1710

Welcome to Issue |5 of our Newsletter

In the words of the famous Psychic, Professor Trelawney: “Is there any-
body out there?” 1 have not heard a dicky-bird. whisper, complaint or
even, dare | say it, a compliment about the newsletter from you, the mem-
bership, and as much as a like a peaceful life, it would be nice to be given
some external stimuli, or maybe even some articles,

In this issue we have the remainder of the articles from our joint Access to
Collections conference with the BCG and GCG. plus an excellent article
by Jo Sage from the Best Value meeting on everything you did/did not
want to know about Best Value and from this | have at the very least learnt
some new buzzwords: Ouisourcing being my particular favourite.

Another additional piece of jargon | recently learnt, which is my
“buzzword of the year™ is institutional memory. Now, when [ was told |
had this, I must admit | thought it an insult, but not wanting to appear ig-

Jargon brings me onto my next point, MGC = MLAC = re:source = 71
have read, or at least tried to read the manifesto. There are some great

Cheers for now,
D.
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